
 

 

Исходящий документ №40 от 22.11.2024г. 

Letter of recommendation 

Dear Mr. Przybylak,  

Since the initial installation in the Lyceum in Avdarma, which we wrote about in our 

reference letter in 2013, we have not recorded any false alarms.  

This confirms the high level of reliability that your earthquake early warning system 

offers. Due to the continuous and error-free operation, we have now carried out an UPDATE 

on our system. The trust in your system enables us to now plan further systems.  

The essential features of the system remain of great importance:  

- redundant monitoring by several spatially separated earthquake detectors that only 

trigger an     

   alarm when the limit is exceeded at the same time  

- the system is easy to operate and handle  

- no high maintenance and service costs  

- good training and support from sectyelectronics GmbH  

Thanks to this reliable technology, we are confident that the planned expansion to 

include three additional locations will go just as smoothly.  

We thank you for your excellent cooperation and your ongoing commitment to 

improving our earthquake preparedness.  

We are always happy to help you with further projects and future cooperation.  

Kind regards, director lyceum Liudmila Grec! 

 

             

Director lyceum                                                              L. Grec 

 


